From: Holliday, Terry - Commissioner, Dept. of Education 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 4:21 PM
To: Perkins, Dorothy B.
Cc: White, Angie; Chowning, Charlotte - Office of Knowledge, Information and Data Services; Perry, Teresa - Office of the Commissioner of Education; Kane, Scott - Division of Engineering and Management
Subject: Approved Technology Plan - Gallatin County

Dear Superintendent Perkins:

Congratulations!   Gallatin County School District has a technology plan that has met the standards and criteria of state and federal programs. This technology plan is valid from July 1, 2011 through June 30, 2012. In the event that legislative changes mandate additional requirements, you will be notified as to the actions your district must take to remain in compliance.

Although the basic structure of your technology plan has been approved, you are reminded that E-rate rules require a level of consistency between technology plans and funding requests that was not subject to review under our approval process.

To qualify as an approved Technology Plan for funding, the plan must address the initiatives in the KETS Master Plan for Technology and with regard to the state/federal requirements as identified in the District Assurances.

Thank you for submitting your plan to the Kentucky Department of Education.  We appreciate the time and effort that went into this plan.

Sincerely,
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Terry Holliday, Ph.D.
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